
 
 

 
13 March 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 Students Easter Hat Parade 
 
On Thursday 6 April 2023, the school will be holding the K-2 Easter Hat Parade at 
9.30am. 
 
Parents/Carers, grandparents, neighbours and friends are warmly invited to attend on 
the day.  
 
Children in K-2 are encouraged to start making Easter hats ready for the special Easter 
Hat Parade  
 
We are requesting that the hats be made at home, however, please keep the hats 
simple as the students only wear them for a short time and the parade is really just to 
create a special memory in their school life. No prizes are awarded. If you need 
assistance or ideas please ask your child’s class teacher. 
 
The base of the hat could be made from an old hat or from cardboard. Some 
appropriate decorations could include stickers, ribbons, cotton wool, etc. Real chocolate 
eggs are not suitable as they could melt.  Hot glue guns will ensure decorations do not 
fall off, however, these are not suitable for children to use themselves due to their 
extreme heat. (It is recommended hot glue guns be used whilst wearing cotton gloves). 
Shops such as Spotlight, the Base store and Hot Dollar sell inexpensive Easter 
decorations. We encourage the use of recycled materials also. 
 
Please bring finished hats to school on the morning of the Parade and place them on 
the large tables near the sink in your child’s classroom. It is a good idea to check before 
leaving home that all the decorations have stuck on very well so that repairs can be 
made before the Parade. We will check them also and make any necessary repairs.   
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
 
Early Stage 1 & Stage 1       Annette Wein 
Class Teachers       Principal  


